Dear Parents and Carers,

This is our final week of Learning from Home and we look forward to seeing all the students back in the
classroom on Monday October 25 at 9:15am. Click the link below to access the final ‘Stage 2 Learning
from Home Timetable'. Your child will already have their own copy in Google Classroom, along with all the
other documents they need to complete their learning tasks:

B Stage 2 Week 3 Timetable Term 4 2021
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1BP_ZQPsNWoTxXSMOpQLe6Cf5qVABIpvde1kHPkxLoiE/edit?usp=s

haring

Monday, Tuesday and Thursday Final Zoom Meetings:

Each week, until we return to school full time on Monday 25 October 2021, there will be two 20 minute
check in Zoom sessions. These sessions are to ‘check- in’ with and help students accessing Learning from
Home activities, as well as answer any questions students may have. Students will access the Zoom
Meeting via a link posted in Google Classroom on Tuesday 19 October 2021 and Thursday 12 October
2021.

There will also be a final Language Zoom meeting on Monday 18 October 2021. Please check your
Language Google Classroom for more information.

Final week of Zooms Timetable - Please note that all Zoom meetings will cease when we return to
school full time on Monday 25 October 2021:

B Stage 2 Zoom Timetable Term 4
https://docs.qgoogle.com/document/d/111YiYt97pB9uXu1Jr6 GOF8e3NnUPbH-73EDEvV6dpiBY/

copy

From Monday 25 October 2021 students who do not return to school onsite will need to access
Learning from Home for Stage 2 via:

https://leducation.nsw.gov.au/inside-the-department/leading-educational-continuity/guided-learning-

Assessing Work Samples
Due to the return to school, please check the final online comment from the Classroom Teacher on your
child’s work from Week 3

Timetable Colour Coding

CAN DO - these are learning tasks students can do to help maintain their progress.

Contacting Classroom Teachers

If you or your child require clarification of expectations, you can either contact the class teacher through the
school by sending an email sanssouci-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au or you can choose an alternative activity
to complete with your child.

Kind Regards
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